
  

 

We are looking for energetic & enthusiastic 

childcare workers for our Thursday, bi-monthly MOTS meetings and/or Tuesday 

morning women’s Bible study.  This is a per hour paid position (2 ½ hours).  

Candidate must meet the HPBC We Really Care guidelines and submit to a 

background check.  Please contact Marilyn at mmoore@hpbc.cc or ext. 443. 
 

The Annual Meeting of HPBC provides our membership 

the opportunity to vote on the proposed Annual Budget as well as Board 

Nominees for the new fiscal year, October 2017 - September 2018.  Please plan 

to join our church family on Wednesday evening, September 6, 2017 at 7:00pm 

in Fellowship Hall.  This will also include opportunities for ministry reports, 

updates, and vision for the coming year.  
 

The Nominating Committee of HPBC has 

nominated, and the Elder Board has approved the recommendation of Jason 

Hanson and Rick Warren as candidates to fulfill three years terms of service on 

the Board of Elders. Please prayerfully consider these men as potential elder 

leaders in our church.   
 

You are encouraged to join us each summer Wednesday 

evening for a time of prayer, worship, and Scriptural encouragement at 

7:00pm in North Atrium Hall. 
 

Continuing each week on Tuesday mornings,  

all men are invited to participate in an hour of prayer from 6:30 - 7:30am in  

the Atrium Board Room - please join us. 
 

Those grieving the loss of a loved one often find themselves 

feeling confused and isolated.  This video-based support group ministry 

features encouragement from top experts in grief recovery, and is facilitated 

by Ulli and Nancy Jonen. Grief Share begins Wednesday, August 23 at 7:00pm 

in the Atrium Board Room, and will meet through November 8, 2017.  

 

August 13, 2017 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Living Hope Moms - Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving:    $3,259,768 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget:    $3,254,000 

Surplus:                                $5,768 

 

PLEASE NOTE THESE NEW MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES: 
 

Adult Bible Fellowship Class – Are you “plugged in” at HPBC?  

If not, we’re excited to announce the launch of a new Adult Bible 

Fellowship! All adults and life stages are welcomed. The start date  

is Sunday, September 10 and will meet in High School Room 6.  For 

information, check out the ABF ministry table next Sunday. 
 

Sunday evening Study Course – The Evidence of God, taught  

by Richard Ortland, will be offered on Sunday evenings starting 

September 10 at 6:15pm in South Atrium.  Everyone is welcome!  

Topics will include the Defense of the Faith, Reconciling the Bible  

and Science, Prophetic Validation of Scripture, and seeing Christ  

as the Central Theme of the entire Bible. 
 

Men’s Momentum Burgers and Brats lunch will be featured on 

Sunday, September 10 from 12:45 – 2:30pm – outdoor grilling and 

indoor eating - in Fellowship Hall.  Food - Friendship - Encouragement! 

Pre-registration is required - $10 per person.  All men are invited. 
 

Wednesday evening Men’s Bible Study – our Tuesday morning 

Men’s Bible Study will continue from 6:30 – 7:30am in Fellowship Hall.  

That same study will be taught on Wednesday evenings in South Atrium 

to allow more men to be involved in the Men’s Bible Study for this 

coming year.  
 

Living Hope Ministry for Single Moms will make use of the video 

discussion series, Single Parenting – Hard Work, Real Hope which 

features refreshing, Biblical teaching on topics important to single 

parents.  Living Hope will continue meeting on Wednesdays at 7:00pm. 
 

”Backyard Missions” picnic lunch is being planned for the fall.  

The focus will be on the various mission organizations we support and 

serve in our area: CDC, YFC, CareNet, and Boys & Girls Bible Clubs. 
 

 ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Be sure and take the time to walk through the Atrium Foyer over these  

next several weeks to be informed and involved in the many ministries 

of our church that are planned for this coming year. 
 

All new and updated ministry information will be available at the 

tables, and on the church website by the end of this coming week. 



 

Board Meetings 

Message: Philippi - Acts 16:11-40 

 

 

August 13, 2017 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.   

We would like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions you  

might have or with information you desire.  Please visit our Welcome  

Center in the Atrium Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, 

or complete the Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop 

box as you leave the service this morning.  Thanks for visiting HPBC today! 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  For information,  

stop by our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer and we’ll help you with 

directions and further information.  

 

All I Have is Christ 

When I Survey 

Revelation Song 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

I Surrender All 

Message 

Not My Will 

We Believe 

Until My Voice is Gone 

Scandal of Grace 

No Longer Slaves 

The Anthem 

Message 

All I Have is Christ 

 

Men’s Prayer - Atrium Board Room 

 

Oasis Scripture & Prayer - North Atrium 

Women’s Book Study - South Atrium   

as they serve in Detroit with Youth  

for Christ.  Pray for Dale as he recuperates from surgery for a torn rotator 

cuff.  Pray for his pain management and for Vicky as she cares for 

him.  Send a note of encouragement to YFCDetroit@aol.com.  
 

who recently moved to Albania to begin church 

planting.  L was hospitalized last week for viral meningitis while they were 

visiting K’s family in Kosovo.  She is to be released this week and have IV 

treatments at home.  Pray for God ordained conversations with K’s family, 

as he is the only Christian in his family.  

 

 

will be held on Sunday 

morning September 17 at 10:10am and 12:45pm in the Atrium Cafe.  

Membership Classes will begin on Sunday mornings in October. 
 

Please use a Communication Card to indicate your interest in 

Membership, and place in the offering place or drop box as you exit.   

A membership application is available on our church website.  
 

For information contact Debbie at dniffin@highlandparkbaptist.com  

or ext. 221. 

mailto:YFCDetroit@aol.com

